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PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Umatilla County Board of
Commissioners has received a petition for the vacation of a portion of East
2" Street, a public road in the Charles Tracts Subdivision, located
approximately 1 %2 miles north of Hermiston and 260 feet easterly of U.S.

Highway No. 395.

The Umatilla County Board of Commissioners, under authority of
ORS 368.326 to 368.366, intends to hold a public hearing on vacation of
said East 2™ Street on May 19, 1999, at 10:00 a.m. in Room 114, Umatilla
County Courthouse, 216 S.E. Fourth Street, Pendleton, Oregon. Any
persons wishing to be heard on this subject may attend this hearing in
person or by attorney or submit to the Department of Public Works in
writing any appropriate information for consideration by the Board of
Commissioners, who subsequently will determine whether the road shall be
vacated.

Persons interested in or concerned about this proposed vacation may
examine the petition and other documents relating to this proposed action
by contacting the Umatilla County Department of Public Works, 3920
Westgate, Pendleton, Oregon, 97801, Phone (541) 278-5424, Monday
through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Dated this 13th f pnl 1999, at Pendleton , Oregon.

Hal Phllllps, Public Works Director



